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 Mr and Mrs D 

Hetherington

OBJ2015/3447/P 19/07/2015  12:04:33 We are residents of this block and we object to the dog-grooming parlour for the following reasons: 

- there will be pollution with fumes and dog hairs being expelled from vents onto a busy pavement 

below and with flats directly above

- there will be noise of dogs barking in a building with poor sound-proofing where sound carries easily 

up the stairwells into the flats above.
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